
 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

 

Just a quick reminder about the arrangements for next Friday. 

 

The PTA have organised ‘Unhealthy Break’. The pupils are asked to donate £1 

towards the PTA fundraising efforts. Thank you in anticipation to all of you who 

provide the lovely ‘goodies’ that the children get to enjoy. 

 

As it is the last day of term the day will be non-uniform. We are finishing at our 

normal Friday time so the children will be in school for lunch. 

 

Monday 1st November is a School Development Day and therefore the children 

will return after Hallowe’en on Tuesday 2nd November. Most parent interviews 

for P1-P6 will be held the first week in November. Due to parent interviews our 

afterschool clubs will resume on the week beginning Monday 8th November.  

 

On behalf of all the staff I would like to thank you for all of your support this 

half term.  

 


